
 
 
2680 Division St.  March 1, 2024 
Melrose Park, IL 60160   
   
P (773)254-0744   
www.lumenart.com  

RE: LumenArt Closing 
 
To all LumenArt representatives, 
 
This letter is to inform you that LumenArt will cease operations 
on Friday, March 15.  After much deliberation, I have decided to 
close the company after almost 25 years in business.   
 
All orders in-house will be fulfilled and all commissions will be 
paid in full.  Due to the longer lead time required for fabric 
products, we cannot accept any orders beginning today.   
Alume, Stilletto, concrete, and Ring lights are still available to 
order. 
 
If you have any questions, you can reach me at 
darrick.gurski@lumenart.com. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Darrick Gurski 
President 
LumenArt 


